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Minutes Zoom meeting the 8th of September  
 

 

• Network meeting and Conference in February the 24th 2023  

We discussed the possibility to have a Conference and Network Meeting in February since wew do 
not have any partners willing to host it. Vienna has answered positive however the think most 
Austrians conference participants will be mentors and Günthers answer is “we do not want to claim 
money from them”. The answer to Berlin in spring was that the Nightingale will not continue to run 
in Berlin however the decision is another now. They will continue which is so nice! However, they 
found the schedule to tight to host the Conference in February 2023. 
 
The board have now decided to instead of a Conference make a Network Meeting - Reunion after 
Covid. A more informal meeting without Keynote speakers etc. Carina has post the question to 
Berlin but also Vienna.  
 

• News or news for the Newsletter 
There will be some lines about Nightingale Finland who will start in October.  
 Òscar Prieto has written an article: “El rol de la mentoria en l´abandonament escolar 
premature.” Núria will ask Òscar to send it to Carina so she can publish it in the next coming 
Newsletter.  
Cecilie mentioned the increased numbers of student’s health problems and she was worried 
about if this affected the numbers of applicants. She could not see that pattern however it is an 
interesting fact…she will write some line about this to publish in the newsletter.   
 



• Next board meeting  
Wednesday the 19th of October  

 

/Carina  

 

 


